
A Reminder About The New Course

All Praise is due to Allaah, and Peace and Salutations be upon the Messenger of Allaah
To Proceed
I would like to remind the brothers that the new conference will start Bi-Ithinillaah next week on
Monday
The lessons will be on Monday and Thursday after Asr prayer in Qibaa´ Masjid, which is located in the
city of Ammaan, in Haashimi Northern mountain, Abu Jassaar neighborhood, near Al-Haashimi Ash-
amaali police station.
Lessons will be in:
Mustalah (Hadeeth): Al-Bayqooniyyah
Nahw (Arabic): Introduction of Al-Aajroomiyyah
The fundamentals of Fiqh: Al-Waraqaat
And due to the fact that many of the brothers do not speak Arabic, we will Bi-Ithnillah do special
lessons for them to teach them arabic starting from Tuesday, after ´Asr prayer, And Allaah is the One
Who grants success
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